COMING THIS SATURDAY!

SILENT AUCTION! FOOD! DANCING! BIDDING! SING-ALONG! GAMES!

Don’t forget! The St. Christopher's Outreach Auction is this Saturday, September 25, starting at 5:30
p.m. We look forward to seeing everyone, so come and have a great time for a great cause.

Sign up on the bulletin board to bring food for the event.

The Outreach Auction team is looking for some help with cleanup after the 60’s Auction. We will need
help with carrying items to cars for the winning bidders. Cleanup will involve taking down tables,
stacking chairs, and putting the parish hall back in order. A signup sheet is on the bulletin board.

Thank You, Outreach Auction Committee



